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Dear parents and carers, 

I am pleased to share with you our end of year arrangements for Year 13. 

The last Friday of term (24 May) will see the end of the current Year 13 timetable of compulsory 

lessons.  

The end of term break is the week of 27 May – 29 May, after which students will be on exam 

leave. If your child has not yet sat an exam in a specific subject, those subject teachers will still be 

providing revision and support sessions after half term, until the final exam for that subject has 

been sat.  We encourage the students to continuing attending until that point.  

Provision/Key Dates  Notes  

Friday 24 May  

End current timetable 

of lessons  

9am – English Literature (Drama), Physical Education (Psyc & Soc 

principles) Physics ADV (Paper 1) – those not taking exams should attend 

normal lessons 

11.50-12.50 – students allowed off site to change into fancy dress   

12.50 – 13.50 – Leavers assembly 

13.50-14.50 – Year 13 celebration on the field 

Celebration Afternoon 

Following the leavers assembly, the Sixth Form Team have planned a celebration to take place on 

the field. This will include a sour dough pizza van, ice cream truck and games/music. We hope to 

organise staff vs student games including dodgeball and rounders. In order to facilitate this 

function, we are asking for a small contribution of £12.50 per student. Please make this payment 

via ParentPay by 26th April 2024. 

Prom  

The prom is scheduled to go ahead on Friday 28th June. If you have only paid the deposit so far, 

the remaining balance is due asap. The prom will be taking place at The Park Inn in the Town 

Centre.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind Regards,  

Alessandra Cambio 

Performance Leader of Year 13 

http://www.ccs.northants.sch.uk/

